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Dear Mr. Snee
 
The Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards has received your email dated May
25, 2022, transmitting the Ohio Final Regulations to RATS ID 2020-1.  I will perform the
review, and it is our goal to complete the review within 60 days. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
Michelle Beardsley, Health Physicist 
State Regulation Review Coordinator
Division of Materials Safety, Security, 
        State, and Tribal Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office no.: 301-415-0275  
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